Community Council Meeting
Legacy Elementary

September 16, 2013

Attending
Bethany Cathemer
Charlotte Hutchinson
Kim Conant
Tami Galbraith
Aaron Raymond
Gary Gibb
Absent: Zack Starr
Brooke Richards (resigning)

Mr. Gibb conducted the meeting. Aaron Raymond and Kim Conant are serving their 2" year. Tami
Galbraith and Charlotte Hutchinson will be the teacher representatives. Bethany Cathemer and Zack
Starr are new parent members of council. No election was held as there were only these two candidates
who were nominated. They will serve two year terms. Mr. Starr could not attend today. Brooke
Richards has resigned from her elected parent position and there is one year remaining on her term.

The parent members of the council will appoint a new member to complete her term. Mr. Gibb will
solicit applicants through an email to all parents and post information at the school.

The council members were instructed to watch 2 films and study the information on the School Land
Trust website-schoollandtrust.org. The council meets monthly to review data, discuss budget. They are
an advisory group. They also participate in a parent rating for the collaborative incentive for teachers.
A council training meeting will be held on September 18 for Mr. Gibb and the Council Chairman.

The election for Council Chairman and Co-Chairman was held. Kim Conant was nominated by Aaron and
seconded by Charlotte Hutchinson. Zack Starr was nominated by Kim Conant. Bethany Cathemer was
nominated by Mr. Gibb and seconded by Aaron Raymond. After discussion, the vote was unanimous
for Bethany Cathemer as Chairman and Zack Starr as Co-Chairman.

Trustlands budget:

a review of last year and funds for 2013-14. We have a carryover of $6081.62 from last year and nearly
$10,000 additional funding above projections for this 2013-14. Gary proposed to use it for more Para
hours and iPads as already indicated in the Trustlands grant application. Booster and Den time use Para
educators, as well as providing additional help in classrooms for targeted students. iPads will be
purchased to complete the mobile lab started last year. Gary showed the council the budget for this
year. The budget was discussed by the council and approved unanimously.

Agenda items for next time: Booster Club data and the schedule for coming to collaboration for parent
rating.

The next meeting will be held October 22 at 7 a.m. All future meeting will be held on the third Tuesday
and 7 a.m. Bethany and Mr. Gibb will work together on a proposed meeting schedule with agenda
items. Contact information for council members will be included on the district website.



Council Members contact information

Tami Galbraith 801-756-8565
Charlotte Hutchinson  801-756-8565
Kim Conant 801-492-9259
Bethany Cathemer 801-722-8860
Aaron Raymond 801-361-5713
Zack Starr 801-361-6661

tgalbraith@alpinedistrict.org
chutchinson@alpinedistrict.org
conantkim@gmail.com
bep723@msn.com
aaronraymond@rocketmail.com
zstarrjd@gmail.com




